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PSALM 51 
NOTES COMING HOME THIS 

WEEK :

If you hold a current Health Care Card, you 
may be entitled to receive the Camps, Sports, 
Excursion Fund grant of $125.00 per child.  

Please contact the office for an Application 
Form.

ELDEST:

*  Parent & Friends AGM Notice

*  Taekwondo Flyer

PREP & 1:

*  Melbourne Child

CSEF APPLICATION FORMS

WYNDHAM VALE COMMUNITY 
MASS

Our monthly Wyndham Vale Community 
Masses are held on the first Sunday of each 
month.  Our next mass is on SUNDAY 5TH 
MARCH 2017, commencing at 10.00 am in 
the Sports Centre.  

Come and meet members of the Parish 
Community and catch up with school 
friends.

Bring a plate to share after Mass with a 
cuppa.

Have m ercy, tender God 

Wash aw ay m y sin , 

cleanse m e from  m y guilt 

You love those centred in  truth; 

teach m e your h idden w isdom .

 

 Wash m e w ith fresh w ater, 

w ash m e bright as snow . 

Creator, reshape m y heart, 

God, steady m y spirit. 

 Do not cast m e aside 

stripped of your holy spirit. 

Save m e, bring back m y joy, 

support m e, strengthen m y w ill.

 

 Then I w ill teach your w ay 

and sinners w ill turn  to you. 

Help m e, stop m y tears, 

and I w ill sing your goodness.



We are asking for help with collecting 
and distributing lunch orders for our 
students on a Tuesday, Wednesday and 
Thursday.  

Orders are collected by Saffron Kitchen, 
located at the Wyndham Vale 
Community Centre at 12.15 pm and are 
bought to school and distributed to 
students when lunch commences at 
12.35pm.  

LUNCH ORDER HELPERS

Friday 3rd March 2017
9.00 am - 10.00 am
Playgroup in South Hub

9.00 am - 10.00 am
Learning Centre Helpers Course

Sunday 5th March 2017
10.00 am - 11.00 am
Wyndham Vale Community Mass

Tuesday 7th March 2017
9.00 am - 10.00 am
Learning Centre Helpers Course

Tuesday 7th March 2017

9.30 am - 10.00 am
Prep 2018 School Tour
**BY APPOINTMENT ONLY**

11.30 am - 12.00 noon
Prep 2018 School Tour
**BY APPOINTMENT ONLY**

Wednesday 8th March 2017
9.00 am - 10.00 am
South Sudenese Parent /  Guardian 
Consultat ion

IMPORTANT DATES

SCRIPTURE REFLECTIONS

Scripture Reflection: 

Before the hust le and bust le of the 

week takes over, spend some t ime 

reflect ing upon the coming week's 

gospel.

Join us at 2.00 pm on Monday at 

OLSC Primary School for half an 

hour or so of peace and 

contemplat ion.  

Beginning Monday 6th February 

2017.

Enquiries: Please contact Lou, 9741 

4144.

A big thank you to our parents who 
have helped over the past couple of 
weeks with our Year 2, 3 & 4 
excursions to Serendip Sanctuary and 
to those parents who helped cook 
pancakes in the Learning Centres on 
Tuesday.

Your continued support is appreciated.

THANK YOU, THANK YOU, THANK 
YOU

BEGINNING YEAR SCHOOL 
MASS

Today?s mass was a wonderful 
celebration to our School Year 
with Bishop Mark and Father 
Frank inviting all present to take 
up the challenge to be followers 
of Christ and be able to serve 
and help others before thinking 
of themselves. 

PROJECT COMPASSION

During our Lenten Journey students are contributing any 
small coins they have to add to their Project Compassion 
Boxes, which are placed on our prayer mats each morning. 

If you can help them with any loose change it would be 
greatly appreciated. 



SACRAMENTAL PROGRAM 2017 

Children in Years 3 - 6 were given a note informing families 
of the sacramental program for this year.  If you have not 
completed and wish to participate please return your form 
or email me and I will send you another form.  Email Paul in 
Learning Centre 2 or email Paul at: 
pmcdowell@olscwyn.catholic.edu.au

Below are children along with their families who will 
participate in our Sacramental Program this year.



CEM VISUAL ARTS EXHIBITION

Each year our school submits artworks for the Catholic Education 
Melbourne annual exhibition.  A collaborative piece called "Community 
Quilt" - an artwork by our 2017 Year Three group has been selected.

You may have seen it in our own end of year OLSC art exhibition.  It will 
now be on show at the CEM exhibition.

Please find below the dates if you wish to attend the exhibition.  Prize 
winners will be notified.

The dates for the exhibition are:

CEM VISUAL ARTS EXHIBITION

Tuesday 14 March - Sat urday 18 March (Open t o t he public)

(Pr ize w inners by invit at ion only: Sunday 19 March 2017)

Cat holic Leadership Cent re

576 Vict or ia Parade, East  Melbourne.




